Government of Alberta

Education

Office of the Deputy Minister

7th Floor, Commerce Place 10155 - 102 Street Edmonton, Alberta T5J 4L5 Canada Telephone 780-427-3659 Fax 780-427-7733

AR73451

December 22, 2011

Mr. Charles Fadel
Founder and Chairman
Center for Curriculum Redesign
Visiting Practitioner
Harvard University
Graduate School of Education
Cambridge, Massachusetts
USA 01451

Dear Mr. Fadel:

I was pleased to hear about the Center for Curriculum Redesign at Harvard, sponsored by the Moser Foundation and supported by the Organization for Economic Cooperation and Development.

Alberta is pleased to have been invited to join the Board of Directors for the Center for Curriculum Redesign. We accept your invitation and look forward to collaborating with other key Programme for International Student Assessment jurisdictions, such as Finland, Singapore and South Korea, and representatives from academia, corporations and foundations on this important work for students. Alberta is in the midst of its own curriculum redesign initiative, so I believe our participation will be mutually beneficial.

Please accept this letter as confirmation that Ellen Hambrook, Assistant Deputy Minister of the Education Program Standards and Assessment Division, will be Alberta's representative on the board and our key liaison with you.

Sincerely,

Keray Henke Deputy Minister Alberta Education

cc: Ellen Hambrook

Assistant Deputy Minister, Education Program Standards and Assessment Division

Alberta